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25th May 2023 
 
Sponsored Summer Fun Fitness Challenge in aid of School Funds 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to thank you for your generous support of the school this year.   
As you know we have continuously invested in valuable equipment and experiences for our pupils. 
Last year we invested in much needed playground equipment, which continues to need replenished 
due to wear and tear, and we purchased interactive boards in classrooms. This year we are 
investing in play equipment for foundation stage and ICT equipment for all classes. 
 
To this end we are hosting another fund-raising event for school funds in the week commencing 5th 
June.  
 
Today each child will bring home a Sponsor Form.  We ask that the children to do their 
best to get sponsorship from family and friends. 
 
With the help of their teacher, children will set a target for themselves in four physical activities – 
jumping, skipping, hopping and walking.  These targets will be fun, realistic and not overly 
demanding. 
The jumping, hopping and skipping session will take place in the school playgrounds.  Classes will 
do the walk individually, with the teacher and a classroom assistant walking with each class. This 
physical activity will be enjoyable and fits in well with our on-going objective of getting the 
children outside for outdoor learning and play as much as possible. 
The week will conclude with a fun workout session for everyone on Thursday 8th June. 
 
Children should return the card and money in an envelope to their class teacher by Wednesday 7th 
June, with the total amount raised clearly marked on the sponsor card and on the outside of the 
envelope. 
 
We thank you, in advance, for your support of this event which we hope will be enjoyable for 
every child. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Geraldine Smith 
Principal 
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